
 

 

 

Dear Parents 
 

The end of term is fast approaching and what a fantastic time we have all had. Thank 
you to all my students who continue to surprise me every week with their creativity 
and imagination, we really do have the best time. 
 
This term saw one of our students, Seattle, attend his first professional audition and 
guess what? He got the part!! Well done Seattle on your first commercial.  
It didn’t stop there as three more students were involved in filming a series of ‘shorts’ 
for a charity company called ‘Parentalk’. Well done to Ellie, Abby & Ollie for being so 
professional and completely natural in front of the camera. A wonderful learning 
experience for them especially as they were allowed to call ‘Action’ and use the 
clapper board! 
 
 

Watching Week 
 

Parents are invited to come and see their children in class. 
Monday 31st March – please note the 5.25pm group will be presenting ‘The Bridge’, a 
short play. Please can you arrive at 5pm to take your seats. 
Thursday 3rd April & Friday 4th April. 
 

New Classes & Times 
 

Mondays :-    4.15 pm   7-10 years    
   5.25 pm   11-13 years   
   6.30 pm   14-18 years 

Thursdays :-  2.15 pm   3-4 years  
                3.35 pm   4-6 years   
                4.15 pm   7-10 years 
Fridays :-    4pm   7-10 years – NEW CLASS! 
 
 
Fees & Forms 



 
Please make sure you get your FORMS & FEES in as soon as possible to guarantee your 
place in the Summer term. Places will NOT be allocated until BOTH forms AND fees 
are recieved. Places will be given on a first come first serve basis. 
 
Term Dates  
 

*Due to Easter Monday & the May bank holiday please note the term costings and 
dates. 
Monday Classes: w/c 28th April – 21st July 2014 11 week term 
Thursday/Friday Classes: w/c 21st April – 18thJuly 12 week term 
Half term: 26th – 31st May  
*No class on 5th May 
 

The cost of the term: 
Monday Classes: £93.50 for the first child and £79.48 for the second and subsequent 
children from the same family attending concurrently. 
 

Thursday/Friday Classes: £102.00 for the first child and £86.70 for the second and 
subsequent children from the same family attending concurrently. 
 

Mini Footlights & Bridge Class fees are £72 for the first child and £61.20 for siblings 
 
Health & Safety 
 

In the interest of health & safety can I please remind parents and students that the 
waiting area must be treated with the same respect as our own property. The chairs 
are for sitting on and the tables for putting things on. Please do not climb and jump on 
and off them as this has resulted in a child being injured. If you are waiting for your 
class to begin then can I ask you to wait calmly. The church very kindly allows me to 
use the common room as a waiting area at no extra cost and should anything become 
damaged during my class times then they may take away that privilege. Please also take 
care not to drop food on the carpet and dispose of all rubbish in the bin provided. 
Many thanks for your cooperation and continued support. 
 

Other News  
Most of you know Scott, who used to help in class. Well, if you fancy watching a new 
drama, he will be in episode 2 of The Widower coming soon to ITV. It stars Reece 
Shearsmith, Sheridan Smith and John Hannah.  
 

If any of my older students would like some work experience then I am looking for a 
helper with my Mon/Thursday 4.15 classes. 
 
Very best wishes & happy Easter to you all. See you next term! 
 
Nikki xx 
 
 


